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Beneficiaries present    15           
Beneficiaries represented 67     
Proxies not attributed      0             
 
 
RECRUITMENT OF NEW BENEFICIARIES 
During the year 2020, the Foundation Board continued to focus on strengthening the dialogue with 
the new generation of interpreters to encourage them to join CPIC, by continuing to distribute the 
brochure* presenting the Fund electronically, by strengthening contact with interpreting schools 
and attendance at interpreters' meetings. In addition, it continued a discussion on expanding the 
means of communication in view of the generational renewal of beneficiaries. 
*https://www.cpic.ch/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/2020-brochure-F.pdf 
*https://www.cpic.ch/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/2020-brochure-GB.pdf 
 
IMPORTANCE OF REGULAR SAVINGS 
The Board of the Foundation also wishes to emphasise the importance of regular savings, 
based on contributions from international institutions and organisations as well as personal 
payments, and invested over the long term in occupational pension provision. The example 
shows that regular savings are rewarded in the long term at the time of retirement, a 
message that should encourage young interpreters to join CPIC from their first contract. 
See the following link on the CPIC website for an example of long-term investment of 
occupational pension assets: http://www.cpic.ch/constitution-de-votre-avoir-de-prevoyance/  
 
PERSONAL PAYMENTS 
The Foundation Council reminds beneficiaries that, during years when beneficiaries do not receive 
any employer contributions, CPIC membership is maintained and the capital continues to grow. 
Beneficiaries may make personal contributions of up to CHF 40,000 or EUR 40,000 per year at any 
time in order to increase their retirement savings. 
 
ELECTIONS 
The Assembly re-elected one of its members, Anne-Marie ARBAJI-SFEIR, and elected a 
new member to the Foundation Council, Françoise LANDGRAG, to replace Dominique BAZ. 
The General Assembly also accepted the proposal of the Foundation Board to renew the 
mandate of Jacques-André SCHNEIDER as President for a new statutory period. 
 
 
REMINDER TO BENEFICIARIES 
 IF YOU CHANGE YOUR ADDRESS, NAME OR E-MAIL, PLEASE DO NOT FORGET TO INFORM THE 

SECRETARIAT 
 IF YOU HAVE NOT YET NOTIFIED THE SECRETARIAT OF YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS, 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO DO SO 
 PLEASE CHECK WHETHER YOU NEED TO UPDATE YOUR BENEFICIARY CLAUSES 
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